
All in, All Together leaves
independent  news  publishers
in  the  cold
#saveindependentnews

Today  the  government  has  launched  a
public  health  campaign  that  will  not
reach you. It won’t reach you because the
government has not included independently
owned community news publishers like The
Edinburgh Reporter in its campaign.

The All in, All together campaign is a welcome
response from the government to provide essential
information  at  this  time.  It  is  also  a
demonstration of the government’s support for the
press. 
However, unless you pick up a copy of a copy of The Edinburgh
Evening News or The Scotsman, you will not have heard about
it.

The  Edinburgh  Reporter  is  a  member  of  the  Independent
Community News Network (ICNN), which is the official trade
body for independent community news publishers. Together, we
reach over 5 million people online each month, and over half a
million in print. This makes us part of the fourth largest
news publishing organisation in the UK.

Organisations like ours are the true frontline key workers in
this industry who are keeping our communities afloat with
genuine,  accurate  and  important  information  during  this
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pandemic.

Sadly, we are also the ones most at risk from the current
crisis. The impact of Covid-19 on organisations like ours
could have a catastrophic impact on public health across the
UK.

Yet the UK Government has seen fit to exclude us from its
public health campaign. And that means they have excluded you
too.

It  is  critical  for  public  health  that  organisations
like ours continue to give essential, verified and useful
information to the communities we serve.

Any public health campaign that does not include publications
like  ours  is  insufficient  and  is  a  dereliction  of  the
government’s  duty  to  communities  at  this  time.

This is why we are calling on your support to demand urgent
action from the Government to support organisations like ours
at this time and give us an equal share of its public health
advertising spend. 

We need this so that we can continue to bring you the valued
and trusted news you have come to expect from us and rely on.

Joanna Cherry QC MP said: “Local independent news journalism
covers  stories  that  the  national  titles  don’t  cover  and
reaches people in our communities who are often neglected by
the mainstream media. It performs an essential function by
informing  people  about  what  is  going  on  in  their  local
communities and about local services they might benefit from.

“Its  digital  formats  are  particularly  useful  for  the
housebound  and  so  invaluable  in  the  current  crisis.  The
Edinburgh Reporter is the go to source for many local people
who want to know what is going on in their immediate locality.
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It is essential that it does not fail.”

Tommy Sheppard MP said: “Independent community news networks
are  vital  to  ensure  our  communities  have  accurate,
informative,  local  news.

“The Edinburgh Reporter provides news and information to the
people of Edinburgh that they wouldn’t otherwise have access
to.  Now,  more  than  ever,  the  government  must  help  ensure
community news sources survive.”

Please  share  this  article  with  family  and  friends  and  on
social media using the hashtag: #saveindependentnews.


